
ENOSHCP 
New Building 

Information Session

We would like to invite parents to attend an information 
session to be held in the ENOSHCP rooms. We will be 

sharing an update on plans and progress for the new build, 
and there will be an opportunity for questions. 

We are excited to announce plans for a new 
ENOSHCP Centre to be built.
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All parents are welcome to attend.


